
To: Committee, EC (SEN) 
Inquiry into the EPBC Amendment Bill 2013 [Provisions] 
 
After the 7:30 report airing, it is very clear that the government and CSG industry are tied 
together by some very unlawful agreements. When we look at the devastation in Queensland 
and in places all over the US, we can see that the CSG mining interests are all about making 
money and not about being above board on the health and safety of their practices. Yet these 
companies still find ways to operate without having to answer to the environmental impacts 
their mining incurs on the land, the waterways, farms, wildlife and PEOPLE affected around 
them. No community wants CSG and it is the job of the government to represent the needs and 
wants of the people!! 
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